BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Department of Engineering 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046
Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer Office (601) 790-2525 FAX (601) 859-3430

MEMORANDUM

February 26, 2018

To: Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District |
Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District 111
David Bishop, Supervisor, District [V
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

From: Dan Gaillet, P.E. '%’
County Engineer

Re:  Deep South Institute of Transportation Engineers
The Engineering Department requests approval for Tim Bryan to attend and pay any costs associated with

the Deep South Institute of Transportation Engineers conference held in New Orleans, LA from Thursday,
March 8, 2018 through Friday, March 9, 2018.

SHEILA JONES TREY BAXTER GERALD STEEN DAVID BISHOP FAUL GRIFFIN
District One District Two District Three District Four District Five



DSITE 2018 WINTER MEETING REGISTRATION
March 8-9,2018
Regional Transportation Management Center

10 Veterans Memorial Blvd,,
New Orleans, LA 70124

Name: Title:

Agency/Company:

(Provide address, phone, and email only if they have changed or are not in our database).

Address:

City: State: Zip:

Telephone: ( ) - Fax: ( } -

E-mail:

Registration $75.00

2018 DSITE Section Dues (If not paid} $25.00

Student Registration (ITE Student Chapter Member) $0.00

Spouse Meal at Social Event $15.00

TOTAL

Attending: Social Eventon 1/18 Yes No

Breakfaston 1/19 Yes No

Please mail or email the completed registration form. Payments can be made at the conference or in
advance. Please submit your completed registration form as soon as possible so we can properly budget
for meals. Checks should be made payable to: Deep South ITE

Return to:
Prasanth Malisetty, P.E,, PTOE, PTP p. 225-614-2821
10000 Perkins Rowe #G360 , DSITESecretary@gmail.com

Baton Rouge, LA 70810

Hotel Accommodations

No hotel rooms blocked for this meeting as most of the hotels are already filled due to several events
occurring in the New Orleans during the week of our meeting. Hotels with reasonable rates are provided in
the email,




